Brian Kirk

From: Amy Watson on behalf of DPE PSVC Keysites Assessments Mailbox
Sent: Friday, 27 October 2017 4:54 PM

To: Brian Kirk

Subject: FW: Objection Pemulway increase DA

From: cazmooo@gmail.com [mailto:cazmooo@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, 27 October 2017 1:17 AM

To: DPE PSVC Keysites Assessments Mailbox <keysitesassessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Objection Pemulway increase DA

To whom it may concern,

| oppose this increase or any increase in student housing for pemulway . The development is
already too big and this proposal triples the original size and the promo video doesn't show the
significant difference between this development and the surrounding very small 2 storey Terrance
houses. There is already enough student housing in Redfern too...new large ones. (Regent,
Lawson and Cleveland Sts) There has to be a better solution for public housing which | support
fully for the block. | do not support the tripling in size of this building which significantly impActs the
local community , their amenity and their peaceful surrounds.

Carolyn Murray

Caroline st Redfern

Carolyn
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